
Limited Community Governance Review 

 

  

Following the District-wide Community Governance Review (CGR) that was carried out in 2022, 
we have been contacted by a few Parish Councils with requests to carry out a further review 
relating specifically to increasing or decreasing the number of councillors on their parish 
council. 

  

If you would like us to consider carrying out a CGR on the number of councillors on your 
parish council, we are inviting you to contact us now. 

  

We need to have responses by 30 April 2025. 

  

Please let us know the following information: 

  

• Parish Council name 

• Number of seats on the council 

• Current vacancies 

• Whether the request is to increase/decrease and by how many 

• Any supporting information in relation to the request 

  

We will consider all requests relating to the number of councillors but there is no guarantee 
that a request will result in a review being undertaken. 

  

Any changes will take effect from May 2027, the next ordinary parish elections. 

  

More information on CGRs can be found here:  Community governance reviews: guidance - 
GOV.UK 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/community-governance-reviews-guidance
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/community-governance-reviews-guidance

